Ohio Ridge Riders Club Newsletter September 2024

www.ohioridgeriders.com

The September 2024 meeting was held on Thursday September 5, 2024 with 13 members present.

Snow Bash '24 will be held on Saturday & Sunday September 21st & 22nd this year. As always, help will be needed to get the facility ready for the event and to put on the event.

A work party will be held on Saturday September 14th to set up the field. We will meet at 9 AM. Everyone is welcome, so if you can possibly spare the time to assist with this, it would be greatly appreciated.

On Monday, September 23rd, after Snow Bash, another work day is scheduled to tear down from the event. Again, we will meet at 9 AM.

Without the volunteers that set up, tear down, and run the event, Snow Bash would not be possible. Please plan to help your club out!

This year's raffle tickets are almost sold out. Tickets can also be purchased on line through our Venmo account. The link is on our Facebook page. Tickets are also currently available at Haskell's, and The Ohio Tavern. Any tickets that are not sold will be available to purchase at the Club Booth inside the pavilion building at Snow Bash. The drawing will be after the races on Sunday September 22nd.

If you have tickets, please be sure to turn the money and/or unsold tickets in before Snow Bash.

With the increase in postage costs, the club will no longer be mailing out the newsletter. If you currently get the newsletter mailed to you and would like to receive it via e-mail, please send me your name and e-mail address to:

mvwcjfg@yahoo.com the newsletter will also be available online at the club's web site. If you would still like one mailed to you, please let me know by texting your name and address to 315-723-2909. You can also call with this information. This will save almost \$150.00 a month.

Memberships for the 2023/24 season are now due. Please be sure this information matches your registration information. Please go here to renew on-line:

https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735 Click on the Ohio Ridge Riders Club and join/renew.

The club will sponsor a Youth Snowmobile Safety Course on Saturday November 2nd at the Ohio Recreation Hall from 9 AM to 5 PM. The course is required for youth from 10 to 17 that would like to operate a snowmobile off of their parent's property. Adults are also welcome. Pre-registration is now required to be done online at: Event - New York Snowmobile Safety Course - November 2, 2024 in Cold Brook, NY (register-ed.com)The Club will supply lunch. We currently have four club members that are certified instructors. If you would like to assist with the class and become a certified instructor, please contact Jeff Greene at mvwcjfg@yahoo.com. We can always use the help for this community event. If the link does not work, Google search NYS Parks & Recreation Snowmobile Course.

If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, please send your dues to the address below and I'll mail your voucher to you.

ORRC Secretary 138 Kelly Road Ohio, NY 13324

'24/25 Renewal

Name:	-
Address:	-
City:	
State:Zip:	
Phone:	
E-Mail:	_
[] Individual \$30.00 Number of sleds to register	

The next meeting will be Thursday October 3, 2024 at 6:30 PM at the Ohio Recreation Hall on Nellis Road.

See you at Snow Bash and follow us on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/ohiosnowbash

https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders